
 

  

We want to find out what YOU want at playtime! It 

could be you’d like more friends or more things to 

play with. We want your ideas so we can make 

playtimes better! 

Thanks to all the Pride Pickers who have made this 

school a tidier place to be. I hope you continue the 

great work! 

Look out for our new webpage! It’s a webpage 

which will tell you all the latest news of the school 

council. Find this at: 

www.fishergateschool.com/school-council  

 

 

http://www.fishergate/


 

Thank you for all the support you’ve shown for our projects. 

We really appreciate it all. By this you have helped the 

school and communities around us. This is one of many 

school council newsletters you will get telling you of our 

projects around and outside school. 

The School Council team 

 

 

 

 

If you’re a budding artist then this is the competition 

for you. Create an amazing school council logo and 

there is a chance of it being put on the school council 

page on the Fishergate website and on lots of other 

school council stuff. Get drawing! 

 

You’re logo 

could be 

here! 

Thank you for everything you’ve given to 

Carecent, it really helps. You were so 

generous; they’ve put you into their 

newsletter! Now everyone will know who 

helped!  
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